
ADVERTISEMENT 
for a Position as Research Associate (post doc) 

for the ‘Principles for a Data Economy’ project 
(funded by the Fritz Thyssen Foundation) 

At the Institute for Civil Law/Institute for Innovation and Digitisation in Law of the University of Vienna, 
a position as Research Associate (post doc) is to be filled at the earliest possible date. The contract will 
be for an initial period of two years. The position is part of the ‘Principles for a Data Economy’ project, 
which is conducted as a joint endeavour of the American Law Institute (ALI) and the European Law 
Institute (ELI) and is funded by the Fritz Thyssen Foundation. 

The Research Associate will be expected to execute the following tasks: 

 Conduct comprehensive legal research on data law in Europe
 Correspond with the respective secretariats and the leadership of the ALI and the ELI as well

as with the members of the two Advisory Committees
 Correspond with other agencies and cooperation partners
 Cater to  project-related public relations
 Consolidate the draft document and incorporate proposed changes
 Plan and coordinate project meetings and events (eg public workshops)
 Financially administer third-party funded project

All work is done in English. The Research Associate will draft and publish academic work accompanying 
the Principles jointly and in co-authorship with the Principal Investigators or with the European 
Principal Investigator (Univ-Prof Dr Christiane Wendehorst, LLM). There will be opportunity for 
independent scientific work (eg a habilitation thesis), ideally in the thematic area of the project. 

Interested parties are kindly asked to submit their application, including motivation letter, CV and 
the three most important publications, by 13 May 2019 to Univ-Prof Dr Christiane Wende-
horst, LLM (wendehorst.sekretariat@univie.ac.at AND christiane.wendehorst@univie.ac.at, Tel 
+43 1 4277 34802, Schottenbastei 10-16, 1010 Vienna). 

The University aims to increase the percentage of women, especially in leading positions and for 
scientific staff, and therefore calls for qualified women to apply. Among equally qualified applicants 
women are given priority.  


